From: Kim Fisher [mailto:Kim.Fisher@afei.org.au]
Sent: Thursday, 17 March 2016 1:58 PM

To: Chambers - Watson SDP

Cc: AMOD

Subject: AM2014/269, AM2014/274 and AM2014/280

Dear Associate to Senior Deputy President Watson,

Re: AM2014/260, AM2014/274 and AM2014/280

AFEI has an interest in the Building and Construction General On Site Award 2010, the
Joinery and Building Trades Award 2010, and the Plumbing and Fire Sprinklers Award 2010,

and the conferencing of these Awards.

AFEI intends to attend the scheduled conference, currently listed for Wednesday, 30 March
2016.

Kind regards,

Kim Fisher
Workplace Relations Adviser, AFEI



